
 

 

Tuesday 25th June 2024 

Elizabethan Academy Sports Day 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In just under two weeks, children from KS2 will represent Misson Primary at the Elizabethan 

Academy sports day for local primary schools. The event will take place on Monday 8th July.  

The event is on during the morning and we will be travelling by bus. We will need to depart at 

8:45 promptly so please ensure your child arrives at school in full PE kit no later than 8:30am. 

The children will be outside for the duration and as such your child will require hats and sun-

cream as appropriate in addition to their regular PE kit. A full water bottle will also prove 

essential on the day along with a packed lunch in a small backpack. Children should arrive at 

school in their PE kit and may remain in it for the whole day.  

This is a fantastic opportunity for your child to represent the school and enjoy friendly 

competition with children from local schools. This is one of the larger events and one that 

children always enjoy competing in.  

In addition to the physical activity, we will also be taking part in a banner design competition. As 

such, we are asking if anyone would be able to donate some suitable fabric onto which we could 

draw or paint. Ideally, we are looking for something at least 1m x 2m. If you are able to help, 

please drop me a message on dojo.  

Kind Regards 

 

Mr Jones. PE Coordinator. 


